
Hello.  My name’s Sabrina Pinnell, and in 2022, I was elected Secretary for SJSU’s CFA 

chapter.  When I was elected, it was on a platform of getting chapter operations and 

communications back to normal after the pandemic.  Since then, we’ve gotten back to Executive 

Board meetings that members can attend in-person or online, and we’ve had many meetings with 

members.  We have reached the goal I set in 2022. 

 

But our Executive Board also faced challenges in the last two years.  We lost our on-campus 

office in 2023, and had to recover it.  After contentious negotiations, we planned and executed an 

on-campus strike in January.  That strike and the resulting contract changes now give us room to 

plan for an even more important set of contract negotiations in the future. 

 

Our chapter now looks ahead to possible contraction of course offerings with expansion of 

course sizes – and all of the problems that could bring our members.  We need to continue 

expanding our membership, especially before the contract reopens.  Our work is not done in this 

chapter, and I want to be part of that process as Secretary and head of the Communications 

Committee.  Please vote for me.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


